
 
June 18, 2025 

Jessenia Aponte 

Bronx Borough Commissioner 

NYC Department of Parks & Recreation 

1 Bronx River Parkway, Bronx NY 10462 

  

         Bronx Community Board 6 thanks the Parks Department for presenting the design plans for the 

Garden of Youth at our June Parks committee meeting. The Board has reviewed the design plans and is in 

support of the design as shown. A motion in support of the design was passed unanimously at our June 

Board meeting. 

 

 The Board would like to encourage the Parks Department to facilitate the purchase of the adjacent 

lot to expand the Garden of Youth. The Board and City Council approved a land use action to purchase 

this lot a year ago and are hoping that purchase can come to fruition. 

 

Regards, 

 
Evonne Capers 

Chair 

Bronx Community Board 6 


